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UPCOMING 
EVENT
LINKS

PROBATION YOUTH EARN SCUBA DIVING CERTIFICATIONS
On Thursday, September 1st,, Los
Angeles County Probation Department
collaborated with Rancho San Antonio
Boys Home and Malibu Divers and
hosted five young men on a Scuba Dive
Excursion at Paradise Cove in Malibu.
This dive was the culmination of a four-
month Diving Program. To date, six
youth and one staff have earned their
certifications as open water scuba divers
from the Professional Association of
Dive Instructors.  

NLPOA PRESENTS 39TH ANNUAL MENUDO RUN 

On Saturday, August 27th, Los Angeles
County Probation Department staff
participated in the National Latino Peace
Officer Association’s 39th Albert Rivera
Menudo 5K and 10K Runs. The run was
hosted by the organization’s San Gabriel
Valley chapter in the city of El Monte. 

Thank you to all the runners, walkers,
and volunteers!

Congratulations to all the new youth
certified divers! 
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